
Gilmore Ave 

Burnaby, BC 

V5C 0L5 

April 10th, 2023 

123 Main Street,  

Burnaby,  

BC V5C 0H1 

 

Dear Huang, 

I hope you are doing well. 

I am applying for a QA Automation Engineer Intern position and I was wondering if you would be willing 

to provide a reference for me. As my former supervisor at Stemco, you had the opportunity to see my 

skills and experience in software testing and automation. If you would be willing to provide a reference, 

I would greatly appreciate it. 

Thank you in advance, I hope to hear from you at your earliest convenience.  If you have any questions, 

please let me know at chohyeonkim94@gmail.com 

Regards, 

 

Chohyeon Kim 

  



Gilmore Ave 

Burnaby, BC 

V5C 0L5 

April 10th, 2023 

456 Oak Avenue,  

North Vancouver, 

 BC V7J 3V7 

 

Dear Professor Gregor,  

I hope this message finds you well. I am currently applying for a QA Automation Engineer Intern position 

and I would be honored if you could serve as a reference for me. As my professor in CPSC 110 at UBC, 

you saw my passion for computer science and my ability to learn and apply new technologies. If you 

would be willing to serve as a reference, I would be grateful. 

Thank you in advance, I hope to hear from you at your earliest convenience. If you have any questions, 

please let me know at chohyeonkim94@gmail.com 

Regards, 

 

Chohyeon Kim 

  



Gilmore Ave 

Burnaby, BC 

V5C 0L5 

April 10th, 2023 

789 Cherry Lane, 

 Richmond, 

 BC V6X 1R2 

 

Dear Mina,  

How have you been doing these days? 

I am excited to be applying for a QA Automation Engineer Intern position and I was wondering if you 

would be willing to serve as a reference for me. As a colleague at UBC, you worked closely with me on 

various projects and witnessed my ability to work collaboratively, problem-solve, and write effective 

automation scripts. If you would be willing to provide a reference, I would be delighted. 

Thank you in advance, I hope to hear from you at your earliest convenience.  If you have any questions, 

please let me know at chohyeonkim94@gmail.com 

Regards, 

 

Chohyeon Kim 

 


